
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: March 23, 2020 12:17 PM
To:
Subject: Procurement Opportunity

Hi Kyle,

Thank you for showing interest in providing services and products related to the COVID-19 pandemic. In addition to
leveraging existing sources of supply, PSPC is now proactively engaging industry to help meet Canada's needs.

Many of us are receiving information from potential suppliers or individuals with helpful information on the COVID-19
response. I invite you to this website: https:Hbuyandsell.gc.ca/calling-all-suppliers-help-canada-combat-covid-19. As
this website will continue to be updated, I encourage you to check back for new information that may be posted.

I have informed my team in Minister Anand's office of your proactive reach out.

Please do not hesitate to follow up with any questions, or share any relevant information that I can include in while
tracking procurements (i.e. specific products, quantity available, production capacity).

Best,

Madison Taipalus
Regional Advisor— Western and Northern Canada /Conseillere regionale - Ouest et Nord du Canada
Office of the Honourable Anita Anand I Bureau de I'honorable Anita Anand
Public Services and Procurement I Services publics et Approvisionnement
madison.taipalus@canada.ca
Tel: 819-953-1081
Cell: 613-203-3602
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